DATE: AUGUST 3, 2018

FROM: TIFFANY TAYLOR, COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
SUBJECT: PRESS RELEASE

The Astoria Planning Commission will hold a work session on August 7, 2018 at
6:30 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers, 1095 Duane Street. The subject of

the work session will be to discuss potential changes to the Code Amendments for
the Urban Core Astoria Riverfront Vision Plan. A town hall meeting will be scheduled
in September 2018.

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact me at
(503) 338-5183.
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